
Dear Collegues, 
 
It is a great pleasure to announce the 10th International Staff Week 2023 organised in Bialystok, Poland 
by Bialystok University of Technology. This edition is s mainly intended for International Relations Office 
staff.  
The goal of the ISW is to exchange good practices and ideas, strengthen international communication 
skills and develop partnerships between universities. 
International Staff Week will be held from the 15th to 19th May 2023. 
All the activities will be held in English, a minimum B2 level is recommended. 
 
Participation fee: 100 EUR covering official social events. Participants are expected to cover their other 
expenses from the Erasmus+ grant provided by their home institution. 
Registration: Application form is available HERE until 21st of April. 
 
To learn more about Bialystok University of Technology please see: 
https://pb.edu.pl/en/university/promotional-materials/ 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCpMFXqhulJ71yZ-0S4z0yHw 
More info about the ISW and a preliminary programme: http://staffmobility.eu/staffweek/x-international-
staff-week-0 
 
If you require any further information, feel free to contact us at: a.juchnicka@pb.edu.pl  
We are looking forward to seeing you in Bialystok! 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
Aneta Juchnicka 

International Relations Office 
Bialystok University of Technology 
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